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Hi Everyone, 
 
It’s been quite a while since we’ve done a newsletter.  You must forgive us but we have not had  
the best of winters.  Betty was sick from January to June with various health issues, Pancreatitis  
and huge stone in gall bladder.  Thanks to all your prayers and love and cards, we made it through  
a really difficult time for us both.  Our love and thanks is with all of you.  You ladies are the best! 
 
Ok now down to society business! 
 

Dates To Remember 
 
7/9 – Summer Fair Set-up  9- to whenever done.  Lunch Provided 
7/10 – Summer Fair – All hands on deck!  We need your time and help! 
July and August – Outreach to summer visitors 
8/10, 8/11, 8/17, 818 -  Registration for Women’s Society after all masses in the Narthex 
Of the main Church. 
 
New Executive Board 
 
Let’s welcome the new Executive Board our committees and wish them success in their endeavors  
this year. 
Executive Board 
Sue Eastman                  President 
Eileen Starbird              Vice President 
Mary Ellen Clisham      Treasurer 
Maureen Clark              Recording  Secretary 
Jacquie Christensen    Corresponding Secretary  
Carolyn Barnes             Membership 
Mary Petruzzi               Past President 
Committees 
Ginny Lewis                 Outreach/Social Planning 
Mary Powers               Social Planning  
Barbara Midura          Programs 
Carol Bogdan               Programs 
Betty Barsch                Publicity 
Annette Fiscina           Publicity 
Marguerite Ruel         Ways and Means 
Jane Furey                   Hospitality 
Mary Donahue           Hospitality 

 
 



 
 

Summer Fair – We need your Help!!! 
 

 Beach Ball Bakery 
It’s that time to think about what you can bake for our bakery.  All items must be accompanied by 
 card or paper with all ingredients listed.  Please no items baked with nuts of any kind.  No nut oils, please!   
Please call Mary, our Bakery coordinator, to let her know she can count on your help.  508-771-8434.   
 
Please ladies we need your baking skills to make this a success.  Dust off those bowls and pans and  
get baking.  Give Mary a call and let her know she can count on your help. We need baked goods 
throughout the day to replenish our supply.   
 

Surfside Café    Our café will be open for breakfast serving coffee, tea, muffins and donuts.   
Lunch will be served at approximately 11 am.  We will be featuring homemade clam chowder,  
lobster rolls, hot dogs, chicken salad and wonderful strawberry shortcake.  There’ll be coffee, 
 water and various sodas.   
  
Jane could use some help ladies, so give her a call and let her know which shift, breakfast or lunch,  
If you’d like to help out.  Contact Jane at 413-822-3635 
 
Jane could still use some helpers.  If you can help, please give her a call. 
 

Recycled Treasures and Captains Library can use a few helpers as well.   
Please contact Madeline Manchuk at 1 508-360-2684 for Recycled Treasures and Jacquie Christensen  
at 508-648-5286 to help at the Captains Library to help at these areas..  Many hands will make  
the work light. 
 
Society Registration Dates 
We will be registering new and current members for the Women’s Society on the following 
weekends 8/10, 8/11, 8/17 and 8/18.  The dues will be collected at registration.  Dues are $15.00  
and we will accept cash or checks made payable to St. Pius Women’s Society.  Carolyn is in need of 
 volunteers to help with registrations after all masses.  Please contacther at 1-508-237-6584 to volunteer! 
 

Christmas Concert at the Symphony and Music from the Tony’s Concert Planned 
Think Christmas and the Cape Cod Symphony show comes to mind.  We have reserved 
50 tickets for members of the society.  Date December 7th, the 3pm show and price is 
$46.80.   In February, we will also be offering Music from The Tony’s at the Symphony. 
We have reserved 40 tickets at $46.80.  Date February 23rd, 3 pm show.  More details to 
follow.  



 

Would you like to do something easy and fun this summer?  
  
There will be an announcement from the altar that will wish those that are visiting the Cape an enjoyable vacation 
and a safe journey back home and instruct visitors to see the person in the Narthex for a small gift from us. 
  
We're calling on all Society Members to reach out to our summer visitors after Masses in July and August to let our 
visitors know how much we appreciate their coming to St. Pius X Church.  
(1) wish them a wonderful vacation and to please come again to St. Pius X church!  
(2) Give them a Miraculous Medal and tell them to take the Blessed Mother with them as they travel safely home.  
  
That's it. That's all you have to do! All done in 10 minutes! 
 
1.   If you go to a particular Mass each week, pick a friend who also goes to that Mass too. Buddy up so you can cover 
for one another. 
2.   Pick up the basket of medals in the usher closet in the Narthex and return them when you are done. 
3.   Our visitors will come up to you.  
  
Just let me know which Mass you will cover so I can make sure all Masses are covered. This is part of our Society 
Outreach program. 
  
Mary Ellen Clisham and Ginny Lewis 
508-380-9909 
 

 Shoe Drive for Pledge the Pink 
When:  July, 2019  Contact  508-360-7903  Where:  They will pick up at any Cape Cod Location  
( home or business)  Donations will be accepted at the following locations: 
 
Cape Cod Inflatable Park – Route 28, West Yarmouth, Bass River Marina Chandlery Route 28, West Dennis, 
 Good Friends Café, 83 School Street, West Dennis, Joly, McAbee & Weinert Real Estate  Route 28 South Yarmouth. 
 
All donated shoes will be weighed.  The money from the shoes is then given to Pledge the Pink,  which provides  
free mammograms for women across the country.  The shoes are then redistributed to microenterprise partners 
through Funds2Orgs, a for profit social enterprise, and used in developing nations for improverished people to start 
their own businesses. 
 
New or gently used dry shoes of all sizes.  No ice skates. 
 
Well ladies that’s all the news fit to print!  Please consider baking for the Fair!  We do need 
All hands to make the work light!  May God bless our endeavors at the Fair! 
 
This is your Publicity Gals signing off till net time!  You are all in our hearts and prayers always! 
 
The Boopster and partner in crime Amazing Annette 


